WESTERN REGION

April 6,2012

Department of Water Resources
Western Region

2735 Airport Way

Boise, Idaho 83705-5082
ATTN: John Westra

RE: Watermaster Appointment 2012

Dear John,

I have received my Watermaster Certificate for 2012 but wanted to let you know that at
the last annual meeting of Bennett/Cold Springs Creek #61C&E Bennett Creek decided
to go their separate way and form their own water district. My understanding is Nick
Nettleton is the watermaster for that system.

I am definitely the watermaster at Cold Springs Creek. Rob Whitney was my primary
contact person last year. If | have questions that need answers I will presume you are now
my contact person and can be reached at the phone number on the letter accompanying
my certificate. The water users are just now starting to utilize the creek. I suspect a
relatively short water year as warm weather has melted much of the existing snow pack.

Sincerelyz

Richard Neal, Watermaster for Cold Springs Creek #61E



